%?sNEP
CRUISE LINE.

Dear Guests,
We are glad that you have joined us!

As we prepare for our stop in St. Petersburg, we are reminding Guests about the Visa
requirements needed to go ashore in Russia. Guests taking part in a Disney Cruise Line
Port Adventure are not required to obtain a Russian Tourist Visa for the duration of
their scheduled excursion. Guests wishing to go ashore on their own are required to
carry a valid Russian Tourist Visa.

When going ashore, all Guests will pass through an Immigration inspection. Please
make certain that you have your citizenship documentation with you, as you will need
to present it to Russian Immigration officials. This is a routine inspection, but it can
take time.

Also in St. Petersburg, the port requires that Guests traveling independently with a
valid Russian Tourist Visa, remain on the ship until a ship wide announcement is
made, as to when Guests traveling independently may proceed ashore. This will help
to alleviate congestion in the Immigration inspection area. Please plan appropriately.

Guests booked on Port Adventures are kindly asked to follow their meeting times
listed on the Port Adventure Tickets, as times can change.

If you have any questions related to the documentation required to go ashore in St.
Petersburg, Russia, please visit the Guest Services Desk, located on Deck 3, Mid-ship.

Thanks you again for sailing with us.
Sincerely,

Guest Services
Disney Magic
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